A Work Session of the Board of Trustees was held on Monday, March 26, 2018 at 8:00 pm in
the Mayor’s Office:

Present: Mayor Dominick A. Longobardi, Trustees Kevin M. Fitzgerald, Lynn Pombonyo,
Archie T. Cheng, and Frank J. Chiara; Village Administrator Gerard M. Bambrick, Village Clerk
Susan E. Walsh and Village Attorney John Ryan.

The purpose of the Work Session was to discuss potential litigation and personnel matters.

On motion by Trustee Fitzgerald, seconded by Trustee Chiara, the Board went into executive
session at 8:05 pm to discuss personnel and litigation matters. On motion by Trustee Cheng,
seconded by Trustee Pombonyo, the Board came out of executive session at 8:45 pm. No action
was taken.

The Work Session ended at 9:00 pm.

Susan E. Walsh
Village Clerk



